
 
8 Wellington St. E., Mezzanine 
Toronto, Ontario 
Canada M5E 1C5 
Email: info@highhampton.com 

 
 
 
Luis Lopez 
Development Services Director 
City of Coachella  
1515 Sixth Street 
Coachella, CA 92236 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lopez, 
 
High Hampton owns a cultivation site in Coachella’s cannabis zone located Harrison Street.  We 
have not begun construction on the site at this time as we have been waiting for the power 
situation to be resolved.  In the meantime, it is my understanding that the CUP on the property 
has lapsed.   
 
I would like to request that the CUP be reinstated as soon as possible. 
 
High Hampton is committed to the cannabis industry in Coachella.  At the moment, we are 
focused on getting our manufacturing operation down the street to a fully operating position.  We 
have also spent a good deal of money on engineering and planning for the cultivation site in 
advance of having power.  And while we do have a will serve letter from IID committing power 
to the site, it will remain difficult to begin construction until power arrives, or at least until we 
have assurance of the date it will arrive. 
 
I appreciate your review of this request and look forward to receiving the new/extended CUP.  I 
have asked our CFO to provide a check to the City of Coachella in the amount of $1,125.00 as 
requested. 
 
Thanks very much. 
 
 
 
Gary C. Latham 
CEO 
High Hampton Holdings, Inc. 
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